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 The Senate Health, Human Services and Senior Citizens 

Committee reports favorably Assembly Bill No. 4337 (1R). 

 Under the bill, the Department of Health is to periodically provide 

the Statewide 2-1-1 telephone system with information regarding the 

location of safe disposal sites for hypodermic syringes and needles and 

prescription drugs and medication for dissemination to customers of 

the Statewide 2-1-1 telephone system upon customers’ requests. 

 As reported by the committee, Assembly Bill No. 4337 (1R) is 

identical to Senate Bill No. 4156, which was also reported by the 

committee on this date. 


